

All funds raised stay in Manitoba.

September 2025

Salvatore Capizzi WTHL Challenge Cup Winnipeg, MB

With Gratitude for an Unforgettable Year

Dear Salvatore,

As a community fundraiser, your support this year brought strength and hope to Manitobans facing cancer. Thanks to your incredible generosity—and the support of others like you—CancerCare Manitoba Foundation granted over \$13 million to advance life-changing cancer research, provide state-of-the-art equipment, support clinical trials, improve patient care, upgrade facilities and ensure vital physical and emotional support programs are available to those facing a cancer diagnosis.

On behalf of all Manitobans, thank you.

I'm pleased to enclose a copy of CancerCare Manitoba Foundation's *Donor Impact Report* for the year ending March 31, 2025.

Thank you for your deep commitment to supporting those in our community affected by cancer. Your dedication is creating more hope and better outcomes for those we know and love touched by this disease.

With appreciation,

Pathi Smith

Patti Smith

President and CEO

CancerCare Manitoba Foundation